Dear All

Thank you so much for supporting, donating to and attending the Enford Church
Christmas Fayre held on 25th November 2017.

We are delighted to report we made a grand total of £1,500. The money raised will go
towards much needed funds for our beautiful village church.

Happy 2018! Mary, Paula and Lyn
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